
 

443-984-6000 

June 10, 2022 
 
VIA EMAIL 
Katie Ryan 
MuckRock News 
129388-43905859@requests.muckrock.com 
 

RE: Gregory Williams - Victim 
Case No(s):  
MPIA Number: 078-2022 

 
Dear Emily Ryan,   
 

On June 3, 2022, the Office of the State’s Attorney for Baltimore City received your 
request under the Public Information Act (“MPIA”), Md. Code Ann., Gen. Prov. (“GP”) §§ 4-
101–4-601, in which you requested a copy of the “full case documentation and autopsy 
report for Gregory Williams (DOB 7/1/47) who died in police custody on April 4, 
2003.” 

 
Please be advised that we have conducted a search of our records based on the 

victim name and date of birth provided, and have been unable to locate any responsive 
records.  We recommend sending a request to the Baltimore City Police Department, as they 
would be the originating and investigating agency of this incident, and may have maintained 
and be able to locate their file associated for this incident. 

 
Pursuant to the MPIA, should you have a concern relating to your request, you may 

(1) file a complaint in circuit court; (2) file a complaint with the State Public Information Act 
Compliance Board; or (3) refer the matter to the Public Access Ombudsman at the Office of 
the Maryland Attorney General.   
 

Very truly yours, 
 

       Marilyn J. Mosby 
       State’s Attorney for Baltimore City 

 
      By:  ______________________________________ 
                                                                                 Reagan Y. Greenberg 

Assistant State’s Attorney  
Maryland Public Information Act 
Office of the State’s Attorney for 
Baltimore City 

CC:  File 
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